
 
 
Balmain Cross Country Carnival 2023 
Congratulations to all students who competed at 
the Balmain Cross Country Carnival on the 24th May. We 
are very proud to announce that Birchgrove Public 
Choiceful day for all BPS competitors and the whole school. 
 
 
A special mention to Florence Scotting, Alicia Abad 
Delgado, Oliver Lane, James Ellis and Oscar Bain who 
qualified for the Sydney East Cross Country Carnival. A 
fantastic achievement. Well done and the best of luck! 
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Applications are now 
open for Preschool and 
Kindergarten 2024. 
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2023 Term 3 
6/9 P&C Meeting  

7pm staffroom 
7/9 Stage 2 Zoo Excursion 
12/9 Kindergarten  

Information Evening 
14/9 RUOK? Day 
14/9 Opening of Mirrung  

Playground & Art  
Show 4pm  

20/9 Balmain Zone Athletics 
22/9 Last Day of Term 3 

 
2023 Term 4 

9/10 Term 4 Commences 
 
This week is also School Support 
Recognition Week, an opportunity to 
celebrate and thank all our support staff 
for all their hard work and dedication! 
 
Thank you to our SLSO’s Amanda, 
Kellye, Ben, Sam, Suzie, Angela and 
Dawn for all your amazing help and 
support of the students, staff and 
parents.  
 
Thank you to our office team for all the 
hard work and dedication you bring every 
day, Alicia, Columbine and Janneke.  

 

 

 

 
Congratulations to the Cassowaries who received the 
Principal’s Award for Excellence in Learning for their 
teamwork in creating a beautiful collaborative artwork, 
working hard in writing high quality persuasive speeches 
and focusing on finishing the multiplication and division unit. 
 
Electricity Safety Week runs from 4-8 September. Stuart 
Donaldson (Stirling's dad) and two of his colleagues from 
Ausgrid visited this week to teach Stage 3 about staying 
safe around electricity both at home and outdoors.  
 

 
 

Today is Early Childhood Educators’ Day. This is a day 
to recognise and celebrate the work of Australia’s educators 
in early learning services and their significant role supporting 
children’s wellbeing, learning and development.  
 
Thank you to our preschool staff for your wonderful 
contribution to the wellbeing and healthy development of the 
young children in your care. Thank you, Emma, Candice, 
Kirsty, Sarah, Suzie, Angela, Dawn, Alicia and Rebecca. 
  

 

Term 3 Week 8   6/9/2023 

We acknowledge the Wangal 
people of the Eora Nations, the 
traditional custodians of the land 
on which we play, learn and 
grow. We pay respect to elders 
past, present and emerging. 

 



 
  

 
 
  

Book Week 2023 

 
 

  
 
 

     
 
 

     

 



 
 
 

 

Book Swap Brolgas 

                
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
    

 
The Brolgas continue to be voracious readers! In addition to holding this year's 
primary library borrowing record, they had a book swap to mark book week. 
Inspired by the neighbourhood libraries we see around our community, the Brolgas 
brought in pre-loved novels and picture books to swap with one another. Each 
student chose two books each to take home and read. When they have finished 
reading, the students plan to bring their selections back in and swap them again. 

 
 



 
               

               
               
               
               

 Mirrung Opening and Art Show  

 
 
 

 



 

 
                

 
 

 
               

         

Dance Showcase Invitation 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


